
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

Dear Prospective Bidder: 
 
 
Enclosed please find Addendum No. 1 dated July 2, 2025. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact us. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Allan J. Heitbrink 
Project Manager 
 
 
Enclosures: Addendum No. 1 

Date   
July 2, 2025 
 

  

Subject 
Village of Minster 
Hamilton Street Reconstruction 



Village of Minster 
Hamilton Street Reconstruction 

Minster, Ohio 
 

July 2, 2025 
 

ADDENDUM No. 1 
 

Bidding Document 
Advertisement for Bids 
The opening has been cancelled and will be rescheduled for a later date. 
  


